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Dear Sylvester Renner,

Congratulations- it gives me great pleasure to notify you that you have been selected to receive the
African International Achievers Award 2012 for your work in the promotion of education for all and
empowering children to make informed decisions. Your award trophy and certificate is enclosed with
this letter. Competition was tight, but your entry/nomination really rose to the top. It is obvious that you
have invested a great deal of time and effort in your excellent and inspiring work as a foundation that
believes lives can be transformed with quality education. Your comprehensive work in education

cultivate self-sustaining communities. Your work in supporting Workforce Empowerment, Microfinance
development, leadership development and health programs also surely deserves recognition.

As announced on the AfIA website, due to unavoidable circumstances this year, we shall not be holding
the award ceremony here in the UK but you will be notified and invited to attend the AfIA award event
in the near future. We would be very grateful if you could please acknowledge receipt and if you could
please send us a photograph of any of your senior management team or anyone in the organization with
the trophy and certificate for our press releases and website update. Please let us know if you have any
questions or need additional information.

This letter brings you my warmest congratulations, too. It is an honor to be selected for this award by the
African and world community. It speaks highly about how well you and your work are perceived in the
grassroots. It is a positive contribution that deserves our recognition. I am proud to say that you are an
African International Achiever.

Again, congratulations on such a significant achievement. This may be as a surprise to you but thank you
for participating in the AfIA award program, and best wishes for continued success in your work.

Sincerely,
David B l\g‘divv@

CEO/Founder




